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 The Next Membership Meeting is Sunday, 26 January 

LULAC OFFICERS 

 

Membership Renewal:  We continue to ask our members to please renew their 

membership for 2014 before 28 February; cost is $20.00 per member.  Please mail your 

dues to LULAC Council 10, P.O. Box   Davenport, Iowa.  It is paramount that we have 

as many members renew before the 28 February Council re-charter submittal deadline.  

This roster submission has a direct bearing on the allowable Council delegates at this 

year’s National Convention in New York City.  If you have any questions please contact 

Tim Garcia membership chairman at: (563) 210-1369.      

Membership Drive:  We will be holding a membership drive at our Jan meeting.  We 

are asking all our members to bring at least 1 friend or family member to the Jan 

meeting.  It’s very important for the Council to bring in new member to sustain our 

membership levels.  We will also be having a potluck dinner after the meeting, so 

please bring a dish to share.   Please visit the Center and look at the recent 

renovation project in the bar and dining area.  We think the membership will like it.    

Youth Council:  We will be having a Youth Council meeting next Sunday right after the 

potluck dinner.  Agenda topics include University of Iowa Spring campus visit, ICAN 

Workshop, planned fundraisers and community service projects.  Parents please 

encourage your children to attend. 

LULAC State Meeting:  Meeting was held in Iowa City.  In addition to a business 

meeting State Senator Joe Bolkom provided attendees training on how to meet and 

lobby our State Legislators.  

PRESIDENT: Michael Reyes 563-343-4108 reyesmr1@mchsi.com 
VICE PRESIDENT: Tim Garcia 563-210-1369  timothy.garcia5@aol.com 
SECRETARY: Matt Casillas 563-381-7807  MathewCasillas@gmail.com 
TREASURER: Lisa Lopez 563-340-5787 lal@mchsi.com 
PARLIAMENTARIAN Rick Jimenez 563-505-0618 rickyj_24@yahoo.com    
CHAPLAIN: Toni Robertson 563-381-3460 tonirob47@gmail.com 
SGT. OF ARMS: Salvador Lopez 563-326-1762 
VP for YOUTH: Tony Cedillo 563-676-9354  cedillojr.ap@gmail.com 
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Iowa City LULAC Council Meeting 

Latino Legislative Day: Event will take place on Tuesday, 18 February at the Iowa 

State Capital.  There will be a breakfast from 7:00- 9:00 in the Legislative dining room.  

Then a meeting will follow with local state legislators.  Some of the issues to be 

presented will be increased minimum wage, broadening the categories of Iowa 

Immigration driver’s licenses, & supplementing healthcare system for Latinos.  We are 

asking as many members, friends and family members to please try and attend this 

meeting if at all possible.  Please let us know if you are interested in attending?   

Nomination of 2014 Council Officers:   We will be holding nominations for officers at 

next month’s meeting.  If you are interested in running for a Council office please let 

Ernie know.  We will be holding elections at our March membership meeting.  

LULAC/Ascentra/ICAN workshop will be holding an Iowa College Access Network 

workshop on Saturday 1 February at St Ambrose University (see attached flyer).  If your 

child or grandchild is interested in going to college this workshop will provide a unique 

opportunity for students to learn more about the FASA process as well as the LILAC & 

Ascentra Credit Union Scholarship process.  The workshop is open to all High School 

students and is focused on juniors and seniors.   In addition to the workshop 

refreshments and door prizes will be given out.  In addition to the students we ask that 

parents also try and attend.  

Holiday Mixer:  Our holiday mixer was a success and all who attended had a good 

time.  This social event allowed for members to socialize, relax, dance and enjoy the 

music.  Thank you to Maria Anderson and Tony Cedillo for all their help with the event.  

We will plan this event again for the next Holiday Season. 



 

Council 10 Holiday Mixer 

Super Bowl Party:  We will be having our annual Super Bowl Party again this year at 

the LULAC on Sunday, 2 February.  There will be drink specials, food raffles, etc.  

Please bring a snack to share.  Doors will open at 4:00 pm.  Come on down and take a 

look at the new renovations that have been made to the bar and common area.   

Council Facebook:  Please like us on our new Council Facebook page.   Thank you 

Tar for setting it up and thank you Jazmin for the Facebook training 

Condolences: Council 10 offers its sincere condolences to the family of Richard Castel 

who passed away late last month.  Popo was a true friend of LULAC and he will be 

missed. 

 

Richard J. “Popo” Castel  

May 20, 1941 - Dec. 31, 2013, 

Thank you.  The family of Richard Castel gave a donation in 

memory of their father to the LULAC Scholarship Fund. 

 



 

Representatives of the Richard Castel Family presenting a Scholarship Donation 

on behave of their Father 

Upcoming Events 

1 February ICAN workshop at SAU 9:30 – 11:00 am 

2 Feb LULAC Super Bowl Party 4:00 pm 

18 February Latino Legislative Day at the Iowa State Capital 9:00 a.m. 

26 February LULAC National Legislative conference and Gala Washington DC 

8-12 July LULAC National Convention & Exhibition New York City   

 

 



 

Financial Aid and and 

LULAC 
Scholarship Presentation! 

Are you a high school junior or senior and have questions about scholarships and 

financial aid? Attend a FREE Information Presentation on Saturday, February 1. 

The presentation will be hosted by the Iowa College Access Network (ICAN) and the League of United Latin American Citizens 

(LULAC). Come, learn and win a door prize! 

Location 9:30 - 10 a.m. - FAFSA Process 

10-10:30 a.m. - Scholarship Information 

10:30 - 11 a.m. - Financial Literacy 

St. Ambrose University 

McCarthy Hall - Rooms 002 and 003 

Corner of Lombard and Gaines, Davenport Presented by: 
For More Information 

Call Lupe at (319) 423-7702. 
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